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Chulabhorn Graduate Institute Announcement
On Measures for the Control the COVID-19 Infection No. 4

Considering the current prevalence of COVID-19, which has been declared a dangerous
contagious disease by the Ministry of Public Health, and the rapid surge in the number of people
infected with the disease, and in compliance with the Bangkok Metropolitan Administration
Announcement (No. 2), Section 135, dated 21 March 2020, ordering the a temporary closure of
various places, the Institute hereby issues its operating procedures, as follows:

1.

2
3.

The Chulabhorn Graduate Institute is closed, and its personnel must be absent from
work from 22 March 2020 to 12 April 2020.

All classroom teaching and learning activities must be suspended or continued online.
Research activities can still be conducted at the laboratory but must follow the safety
standards prescribed by the Ministry of Public Health. Those coming to undertake
such activities at the Institute building must fill in the report form placed in front of
the elevator doors.

All security personnel must perform their usual duty of looking after the places inside
the buildings and the areas outside them.

. All housekeeping staff must perform their usual duty and in so doing focus on

cleaning staircase railings, doorknobs, doors, and push buttons outside and inside the
elevators with disinfectants.

Food and beverage shops in the Institute building can open to sell only takeaway food
and drinks to be consumed elsewhere.

I[ssued on 22 March 2020
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